COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING NOTES
SEPTEMBER 22, 2015

	Principal John Hughes opened the meeting.  Discussed Sage Testing Scores from 2014-15 school year and reported that our school tied 2nd highest in the district.  He was very pleased with the scores and  expressed his excitement about this.
	Mr. Hughes explained to those in attendance what S.L.O. training was (Student Learning Objectives) and that 70 percent evaluation was from the principal and 20 percent from testing scores.
	Charlotte Morris asked if the software purchased with Lands Trust money in our school track the progress of the students and how advantageous it is to our school testing scores.
	Jasa Norton asked if Lands Trust Money could cover an extra classroom aide next year.  It was discussed this could be looked into.
	Mr. Hughes explained that he would like the council to feel like they always have say in the allocation of our school’s Lands Trust money. 
	Future meeting dates were scheduled.  
	January 14, 2016 at 3:10 p.m.
	March 31, 2016 at 3:10 p.m.
	April 28, 2016 at 3:10 p.m.

	Mr. Hughes informed the council that Utah was the only state that has a Lands Trust plan and that it can be accessed by anyone online.

	Jessica Lindley asked the council, “How can we get more input from teachers in planning precess?”    Mr. Hughes explained that it is the teacher representative’s job from within the council to get that input and bring it back to the council.

	Charlotte Morris asked if all present agree on the present plans that have been written up and presented.  All present- AYE. 
	 In order to have a voice in all decisions made by the council, Mr. Hughes would like the parents of our students to know the Community Council members names, e-mail addresses, also meeting times and dates.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Charlotte Morris will prepare a note and send home with students with this information.   Mr. Hughes added that he could also post the information on the school Facebook page.

	Meeting was adjourned.
